

Campus Neighborhood Like Neighborhoods Used To Be



Christmas and New Year's Blessings from All Saints

What a joyful holiday season it was at All Saints Neighborhood! We so appreciate the dedicated staff members, families and community groups who are part of our All Saints family. Thank you for filling the days with beautiful decorations, festive music, delicious food, and priceless friendships. We wish you all a healthy and safe 2023!







The Joyful Sounds of Christmas

Music plays such an important part of Christmas celebrations. Many thanks to Boy Scout Troop 420, students from St. Ambrose Academy in Madison, Brass Arts, Trio Romeo, and the Monona Senior Center Choir for sharing their time and talents with us.



More Than Just Good Coffee

Late in November, Sue and George Krug, founders of Ancora Coffee Roasters, gave a fascinating presentation about their trips to Africa. The couple travels there twice a year, fostering relationships with coffee growers and visiting children they sponsor through Compassion International, a child-advocacy ministry.



Lighting the Way

We are so thankful to Volunteers Dawn, Rita and Beth for again presenting a beautiful Advent program early in December. Folks so appreciate this opportunity to get their hearts ready for Christmas, and each year some shed happy tears and they join in prayers and songs.



Busy Days Spent Together

The holiday season began with apartment tenants going shopping at Hilldale and the fun and laughter continued as tenants took trips to the Rotary Gardens in Janesville and the Executive Residence in Maple Bluff. December also held a holiday baking contest and a fabulous catered Christmas party; and already in January there was a potluck, an ice cream social, a ladies' luncheon and a presentation on Stonehenge. So many wonderful opportunities to celebrate the season and beat the grey winter days with caring friends.







Remembering with Cookies

For the second year in a row, 11-year-old Tommy McCallum held a cookie drive and donated the goodies to All Saints. His great-grandma lived with us for many years and she loved cookies, so this is a way he can honor her memory. Thank you for your kindness, Tommy. Those cookies brought lots of smiles and were very appreciated!



Happy New Year!

Tenants from Main Street had a wonderful time ringing in the New Year together and toasting to precious memories and new adventures!







All Saints Retirement Center Inc. 8202 Highview Drive

Madison, WI 53719

Campus News A Neighborhood Like Neighborhoods Used To Be



All Saints Neighborhood Spirited Senior Living!

- (1) Duplex Cottages
- (2) Hillside Estates
- (3) Senior Apartments
- (4) Main Street Apartments
- (5) Main Street and Chapel
- (6) Assisted Living
- (7) Memory Care
- (8) Hillpoint Park

All Saints Neighborhood • 511 Commerce Drive • Madison, WI 53719 (608) 827-2772 • allsaintsneighborhood.org

If you need to update your address or know of someone who could benefit from our newsletter, please call the above number or email info@allsaintsneighborhood.org.